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Planting the Planters 

 
© 2018 Wendy Stamp 

I worked with children from Burnham Treetops pre-school, Breakaway, 
Close to Home and Ducklings, who, over a number of days, were busy 
planting the Station House planters. 
They look fantastic. The children loved watering best. 
 
Saturday 16 June 
St Mary's Primary School Fete 
I have attended the fete and had a dance with one of the pupils. 
It was very well-attended in glorious weather. 
 
Saturday 16 June 
SEAN Dinner 
Cllr Bell and I also attended the SEAN dinner at the Royal Corinthian 
Yacht Club in aid of bringing an Admiral Nurse, specialising in Dementia 
care, to this area.  
It was a super event with Jane English providing excellent music. 
A substantial amount of money was raised. 
 
Saturday 23 June 
Burnham Primary School Fete 
I also attended this fete. I had my strength tested on the minion 
hammer game and enjoyed decorating home-made biscuits. 
This was very well-attended in wonderful summer sunshine. 
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Friday 22 June 
Art Trail launch 
I attended the Art Trail launch event which was a fabulous event. 
Someone mistook me for an artist - saying I was far too young to be the 
Mayor. That definitely made my evening... 
 
Saturday 30 June 
Down Hall Residential Home, Bradwell 
I was very honoured to be asked to open the sensory garden at Down 
Hall Residential Home in Bradwell. 
What a fantastic place. I stayed and spoke to the residents and staff and 
had a look around. 
 
Saturday 30 June 
Rugby Club 
I popped in to support the Rugby Club who carried out a mammoth task 
of clearing the ditches around the Millfields, replacing trees and 
repairing fencing. 
I thank them deeply and sincerely on behalf of Burnham. 
I regret to say I couldn't stay long enough to contribute any hard work. 
 
Saturday 30 June 
Open Gardens 
I attended one of the Open Gardens, visiting a magical, surprising 
garden down King Edwards Avenue. 
This was part of Burnham in Bloom. (See below, 20th July) 
 
Saturday 30 June 
Rugby Club Dinner 
I attended the Rugby Club dinner where the lovely Jane English and her 
group provided the music. 
It was fantastic and we all danced until well after midnight. 
It was a brilliant evening. Thank you. 
 
June - Railway Bridge Task Force 
I also helped the Task Force with their invaluable voluntary gardening 
and tidying work at Burnham station. 
 
They need more volunteers - especially with organisational skills. 
Please contact Cllr Vanessa Bell or the Town Clerk. 


